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Dear CheonBo and blessed families.  
 

We have some updates regarding the CheonBo Induction Ceremony 
this Saturday, October 9, at 8pm Eastern. 
 

To summarize the main points: 
1. The event will take place on October 10 at 9am in Korea, 

which is October 9, 8pm Eastern in North America. We 
expect 2-way participants to be asked to join earlier than 
that. 

2. Everyone is invited to celebrate this CheonBo Festival - the 
key event is the induction of new CheonBo couples. 

3.  Attire:  
4. 2021 CheonBo inductees - purple robes if arrived, or 

dark suit with gold bow tie for men and white dress 
for women. 

5. 2020 CheonBo inductees - dark suit with gold bow 
tie for men and white dress for women. 

6. Other participants - dark suit for men and white/ light 
color dress for women 

 
 

1. In addition to your venue preparations, we anticipate 
needing individuals and couples for a 2-way participation. 
Please encourage any CheonBo couple or 2020 CheonBo 
couple unable to join your venue in person to connect via 
the 2-way system. 

2. For all others, the live stream will likely be available on 
peacelink,live 

Clifton family church will be invited to new CheonBo inductees and 
their families and Friends. Door will be opened at 7pm on Saturday 
Oct 9. 
2020 CheonBo families and BFM can participate CheonBo festival by 
peacelink,live in their home. 
If you have any questions regarding CheonBo providence and this 
festival, please send me e mail at takino7@ optonline,net 
HPHC of Clifton 

Assistant Pastor Atsushi Takino 
 

 
 

 

    

 

  

 

 


